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Club Attestation Form

Ontario Sledge Hockey Association is committed to safe sport for all members and has been
working with the Ontario Hockey Federation, to develop return to training guidelines. Therefore,
we will be following the return to training guidelines developed by Ontario Sledge
Hockey Association. We have also highlighted any additional or differing guidelines that have
been set specifically for the Province of Ontario. These guidelines should be used after making
the personal decision that you are comfortable to return to training.

I, a signing officer of, have read and AGREE that our club will follow the “Return to Play
Protocols” and ensure each member signs the updated waiver prior to resuming training with
the club. Your club will ensure to keep your club members updated with any recent changes to
the guidelines as posted at www.ontariosledge.com | will also ensure that our club and its
members are informed of any updates to other potential OSHA policies as required.

Digital Signature:

Date:


http://www.ontariosledge.com/

